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2022-2023 PROPOSED COUNTY BUDGET

Public budget hearings are a chance for YOU to make your voice heard
and tell your elected officials why this County budget matters to you.
Come out and provide public comment on:

THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 8TH TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20TH
AT 5:00PM AT 5:00PM
STEPHEN P. CLARK CENTER STEPHEN P. CLARK CENTER
111 NW 1ST STREET, MIAMI, FL 33132 111 NW 1ST STREET, MIAMI, FL 33132
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To participate as a public
speaker, you will need to sign-in
at the visitor's desk, provide a
picture ID, and fill out a
speaker’s card. Learn more at
miamidade.gov/budgethearings.

To request materials in accessible
format, sign language interpreters, CART
services and/or any accommodation

to participate in any County-sponsored
program or meeting, please contact
Theresa Masson - by email at
commsinfo@miamidade.gov or by
phone at 305-375-1545 - five days in
advance to initiate your request.



We want to see YOU at the
Public Budget hearings! To
ensure residents can
participate with ease, our
County Is providing
additional accommodations
from extended transit hours
to security.

Transportation

Public Transit

Miami-Dade Transit will extend Metrorail and Metromover service one hour after the end
of the budget hearing. A northbound and southbound train will depart from Government
Center Station should the hearing end after normal service hours (midnight).

Metrorail parking facilities also will remain open at least one hour after the last trains
depart from the Government Center Station.

Parking
The following garages will provide complimentary parking during the budget hearings:

- Miami-Dade Cultural Center Parking Garage - 50 NW 2nd Avenue
- Hickman Garage - 270 NW 2nd Street
- West Lot Garage - 220 NW 3rd Street

Security

For your safety

Security screenings are mandatory for all public participants and County employees.
Security will be setup at the entrance of the Stephen P. Clark Center lobby.

Food & Refreshments

The Bottega Grill Café located on the ground floor of the SPCC will remain open to the
public until 9pm.



